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Our “Beacon of Hope” 2019 
 

 
 
Chris, you bring joy to our classroom every single 
day.  You work hard in class and you persevere 
even when things are difficult or seem impossible.  
You have worked hard this year to learn the 
duties of being an Altar Server and you have 
taken this responsibility seriously and execute it 
with care.  It has been a pleasure to watch you 
thrive spiritually, through serving on the Altar and 
through hearing your thoughtful reflections 
during Faith-based discussions.  You are kind and 
compassionate and you interact with others with 
care and grace.  I am so proud of the person you 
are and of the person you are becoming 
personally, academically, and spiritually. I admire 
your caring, compassionate nature, and I feel 
blessed to know you. I pray that you continue 
being the incredible person that you are and that 
you will always believe in yourself and your 
abilities. Congratulations on being our Beacon of 
Hope, Chris! 

Mrs. Armstrong 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOMORROW, our students will present the 

Stations of the Cross beginning at 1:00 p.m.  

Parents are welcome to join us! 
 

 
 

School Council Meeting 

 
MONDAY, MAY 6th  

4:00 p.m. 
 

(All are welcome to attend.)  

 

 

 
School Council’s Chocolate Fundraiser is 

underway. All proceeds are being donated by 

School Council to support the school’s Food for 

Learning Program.  We thank you all for your 

support! 
 
 



 
Earth Day Canada helps people across the 

country recognize and celebrate the largest 

environmental event in the work, every year 

on APRIL 22nd. 

 
 

Our Next FeWL Spirit Day 

 
April 25 – Pay it forward day (lets all keep 

kindness moving forward!) 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REGISTER ONLINE! 

FOR 2019-2020 KINDERGARTEN 
PROGRAM 

 

 
 

ALCDSB is now able to accept online 

registration for Kindergarten students for the fall 

of 2019-2020.  To be eligible the child must be 

4 years of age on or before December 31st, 

2019.  Please see our website under parent 

information and click on “Registration”.  Please 

note that forms for busing are not currently 

available online.  Forms will have to be picked 

up at the school for submission to Tri-Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FUN FRENCH FACTS 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

2019 marks the 50th anniversary of the 
Official Languages Act ?  #50yearsOLA  

 
 

Encourage your child to be a 

lifelong learner of French! 


